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Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2022-0200
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
Enbridge's request for a natural gas rate and other charges increase is pernicious and full of
greed. In the quarter ending 30 September, 2022, Enbridge saw a profit increase of 19 percent.
That ladders up to 3.787B dollars and a gross profit for the 12 months ending 30 September,
2022 of 15,653B dollars. An increase of 8.47 percent vs 2021. People are struggling to make
ends meet. Maybe a year of modest gains should be enough for Enbridge versus causing more
hardship for so many people. The greed factor leaves me without words. Thank you
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